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13th December 2024 

 

YR3 Handball and Dodgeball After School Club 
 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

We will be launching a new after-school handball and dodgeball club for the YR3 children. The 
club will take place on a Wednesday afternoon from 3.30-4.15pm and will be coached by Ms 

Winfield. 
 
The dates for this block will be: 

 

SPR1 SPR2 

Wednesday 15th January  Wednesday 26th February 

Wednesday 22nd January  Wednesday 5th March 

Wednesday 29th January  Wednesday 12th March 

Wednesday 5th February  Wednesday 19th March 

Wednesday 12th February Wednesday 26th March 

 
We have 16 places for this club and if we are over-subscribed on the closing date for this club 

and if we are over-subscribed on the closing date Monday 10TH JANUARY at 10am, names 
will be added to the reserve list. The club will run outside on the field or playground. You will 
be informed by text on at the end of the school day on MONDAY 10th January if your child 

has been successful. There is no cost for this club. 
 

Please complete the expression of interest form using the below link should your child be 
interested.  
 

https://forms.office.com/e/a8RdiP45b1 
 

If you do not receive a text, then your child has been unsuccessful and will not have a place in 
the club and their name will be placed on the reserve list.  
 

We expect your child to attend all of these sessions. If for any reason you no longer require a 
place, please inform us ASAP so that we can offer it to someone on the waiting list. At the end 

of the session the children will be collected from the Main Gate entrance of the school, unless 
informed otherwise. 
 

Yours sincerely, 
 

Mr Holmes 
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